



Dear Dads,





We encourage you to make an effort to send your children to school, at least for the first 2 days of the school year. Whether your child is starting or returning to school, your presence is special and reassuring!

Make a difference this year by surprising your child with a handwritten note from you to encourage and affirm them. Pen a note using the card attached and secretly slip it into your child's bag or lunch box. It will be a pleasant surprise for your child to read the card in school or during recess. You may also consider including a small gift or their favourite snack. If you are in need of more ideas, ask Mum for help or visit our website and social media handles for sample handwritten notes to inspire you in your writing!



Sign up at bit.ly/effectivedadtips to be the first to know about father-child programmes in your child's school! You will also receive Effective Fathering Tips



www.fathers.com.sg



f @DadsforLife



@centreforfathering